
The school year has started 

out WONDERFULLY!!  Thank 

you to all the parents that 

were able to attend Open 

House.  We had a GREAT 

turnout.  Congratulations to 

the Darrin and Lynn Siemen 

family for winning the draw-

ing for one book and activity 

fee! 

This newsletter along 

with all newsletters will 

be posted on our school 

website.  The website is 

http://

ourladyoflakehuron-

school.weebly.com.  

Through the school web-

site, you are able to ac-

cess all classroom web-

sites that have been cre-

ated.  Simply click on the 

staff tab and click on the 

teacher’s name to be 

linked to their classroom 

website.   

Many forms were sent 

home with each child and 

family on Tuesday.  

Thank you to those of 

you that completed your 

“homework” and returned 

these forms.  We ask 

that all forms be re-

turned ASAP.  HBCS has 

sent a form home today; 

they as you to check, 

make changes and return 

as well.   

Free and reduced Lunch 

forms are being sent home 

today. Any lunches served 

during the month of Sep-

tember will be included in 

whatever determination is 

made for eligibility.  This 

year, the income levels 

were adjusted and we ask 

that any family that may 

qualify, please fill out the 

paperwork.  We receive 

additional funds for all 

qualifying families.   

A reminder that any visi-

tors in the school need to 

sign in in the school office 

if they will be spending any 

time in the building beyond 

dropping off or picking up 

children.   

Anyone interested in volun-

teering to help serve 

lunches in the cafeteria, 

please call the school of-

fice for information.  We 

appreciate your help. 

We are looking for some 

additional volunteers to 

help on Sunday nights with 

bingo.  Bingo contributes a 

significant amount to the 

school each year, and we 

want to see that continue.  

We are in need of volun-

teers to work the first and 

third Sundays of the month 

as well as substitute help-

ers.    

Also coming home today are 

the school picture packets.  

School pictures are sched-

uled for Thursday, Septem-

ber 22.  This is a Mass day, 

and pictures will follow 

Mass.  To clarify, there is 

an option of a class picture 

or class composite.  The 

class picture will be a group 

shot of your child with all 

of his/her classmates 

standing together.  The 

composite is a photo sheet 

which includes each stu-

dent’s individual picture and 

their name.  Each have the 

same cost.   

A reminder that due to an 

adjustment to the schedule 

at the public school, our 

daily schedule has changed 

as well.  Our official start 

time is 7:40 with a dis-

missal time of 2:35.  It’s 

amazing how much ten min-

utes can change the feel of 

the entire day, but stu-

dents and teachers are 

already adjusted to the 

change.   

During the next two weeks 

we will be assessing stu-

dents with reading writing 

and math assessments that 

we give three times a year.  

When results are available, 

they will be shared with 

students and parents.   

Hunter’s Safety Classes 

will be offered next week 

September 12-September 

16 beginning at 3:30 PM.   

Classes will be held in the 

Harbor Beach Community 
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Lunch Menu: 

 Monday—Ravioli with lunchmeat 

 Tuesday—Chicken and gravy 

with biscuits 

 Wednesday—Chili and lunch-

meat 

 Thursday—Tacos and all the 

trimmings 

 Friday—Macaroni and cheese 

 Monday—Hot dogs and baked 

beans 

 Tuesday—Chicken alfredo 

All programs of the U.S. Depart-

ment of Agriculture are available 

to everyone without regard to 

race, color, national origin, age, 

sex, or disability.  Write immedi-

ately to the Sec. Of Agriculture, 

Washington, D.D.  20250 if you 

believe you’ve been discriminated 

against. 

Mission Statement:  Our Lady of Lake Huron exists to provide academic excellence and Christian faith formation to its students.  Recognizing each child is a gift 

from God with unique talents and abilities, we teach a diverse curriculum in the context of Catholic Values.  Guided by the Holy Spirit, together with parental and 

parish support, the students will be empowered to become responsible citizens of the parish, community and world 

Remember to “like” Our Lady of Lake 

Huron Catholic School on Facebook for 

updates and news! 

Check out website for additional pic-

tures and information. 

School Home Ec room.  

For questions, contact 

the Harbor Beach Police 

Department. 

Girl Scout registration 

will take place Septem-

ber 12 from 5:00-6:00 

PM in the Scout Room at 

the Community House.  

An adult must attend the 

registration to complete 

forms.  Cost is $20.00 

per girl.  Any questions 

should be directed to 

Joni at 989-415-0940. 


